
-----Original Message----- 
From: MICHAEL WEBER  
Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 9:30 AM 
To: Nicolle Burnham <NBurnham@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: PICKLEBALL COURTS 

[EXTERNAL SENDER] 

Please speed up funding and  preparation of pickle ball courts in Los Gatos.  The demand for 
courts is growing and will increase dramatically as the weather improves. 

Thank you for giving this matter your energy and attention. 

Mike Weber 
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